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McSILL ülITtlSIlI,

October 12 th, 1920#

To the Principal and Governors of McGill University.

At a meeting of the Returned Men’s Association of McGill University, 
held on October 7th last, it was unanimously resolved to appeal to 
the Governors of the University for the remission of the increase in 
fees in the case of all students returned from war. In presenting 
this appeal the Executive of the Returned Men's Association would 
respectfully point out the follov/ing facts:

1. The large majority of Returned Men now at the University would 
have graduated during the period of the old scale of fees if 
they had not interrupted their courses to go to war.

2. Students who did not enlist completed their courses, or the 
greater part of their courses under the old scale of fees; it 
would seem to be unjust to penalise returned students for their 
war service by asking them to pay increased fees from which they 
would have been exempt had they not gone to war.

3. The state has refused to aid returned students. The Presbyteriar 
Church of Canada is paying the fees and in many cases the college 
expenses of its students returned from war, in Arts, Medicine or 
Theology, and is also providing Summer Courses for them to enable 
them to make up lost time.


